
 

 

July 10th, 2024 
 
 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

Changes to Committee Contact Information 
 

We are writing to inform you that effective today, our committees will be transitioning to new email addresses. 
This change is a part of our ongoing efforts to improve our communication systems and provide better service to 
our members. 

 

New Email Addresses: 

The new committee email addresses are found below. Please update your records accordingly.   

• Women's Committee: womenscommittee@catca.ca   
• OSH Committee: oshcommittee@catca.ca  
• Board of Trustees: boardoftrustees@catca.ca   
• Elections Committee: electionscommittee@catca.ca 
• Technology Committee: techcommittee@catca.ca   

 

 

There will be no changes in the way you receive information or support from CATCA. If you encounter any issues 
or have any questions during this transition, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at communications@catca.ca 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your continued support. 

 

In solidarity,  

Nick von Schoenberg     Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 
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